
March 21, 2024 

Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
P O Box 47250 
Olympia, WA  98504-7250 

Re:  Bainbridge Disposal, Inc., G-143 
TG-231050 

Dear Secretary: 

This filing is submitted by Bainbridge Disposal, Inc., G-143.  Attached are revised pages for Tariff No. 18 
to be effective April 1, 2024.  These revised tariff pages are intended to replace previously submitted tariff 
pages to TG-231050 at the request of UTC staff. 

My authority to file on behalf of Bainbridge Disposal, Inc. is on record.  If there are any questions please 
contact me via phone at 360-425-8000, fax at 360-425-8005 or email jdavis@boothdavis.com.  Heather 
Church may be reached at Bainbridge Disposal, Inc., P O Box 10699, Bainbridge Island, WA 98110; 
phone 206-842-4882, fax 206-780-9730 or email heather@bainbridgedisposal.com. 

Very truly yours, 

GL BOOTH ꞏ JG DAVIS & ASSOCIATES, PLLC 

Jacqueline G. Davis 

Jacqueline G. Davis 
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